
VOLUNTARY RECALL

Post Until December 1, 2016.

RIDGE HUNTER™ TREE SEAT
SKU# 2007340    MODEL#: RH-TREESEAT-APG

Dates Sold: October 1, 2013 to November 1, 2015

Bass Pro Shops® is issuing a voluntary recall for the Ridge Hunter Tree Seat (SKU#2007340, 
Model# RH-TREESEAT-APG) distributed by Bass Pro Shops in the period of October 1, 2013 through 
November 1, 2015. Bass Pro Shops is recalling this item due to safety concerns in the product assembly. 
If you have purchased this product, please return it to the store for a full refund or store credit.   

Description of Product: Ridge Hunter Tree Seat

SKU # 2007340
Model: RH-TREESEAT-APG

Product-identifying features:
•  Ridge Hunter™ logo on seat
•  Metal plate on bottom indicating year manufactured
•  Fabric camouflage pattern: Realtree APG®  

The metal product identification plate affixed to the bottom of the tree seat has the year manufactured along 
with the purchase order number for shipment. Example: 15-3738896 (15=year manufactured; 3738896=PO for 
shipping) 
All seats with the first 2 digits of 13, 14, or 15 are being voluntarily recalled.

Please discontinue use and return product in any condition to any Bass Pro Shops stores located in the 
United States for a full refund or store credit. If you have questions regarding this recall, please contact 
Customer Service at 1-877-732-2723.

Your business is appreciated and we apologize for any inconvenience.
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